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Your Submission to the TPC Review: It is vital that the TPC retains the ability to assess
projects free from interference from the government of the day. Without this the public
perception of fairness and transparency, and the social licence, for planning decisions will
be lost.
In particular the TPC must continue to to assess projects deemed Projects of State
Significance, lest the public perception be of inadequate consultation, And opaque deals
between developers and government with consequent poor decisions that we will come to
bitterly regret (and Tasmania has a sorry history of this). This will engender failure of
community acceptance of the decisions made, and continuing public discord. 
This is particularly important with proposals that will significantly impact the quality of
life of so many Tasmanian’s, myself included, such as the Cambria Green and Mt
Wellington Cable car proposals, and the building height and scale within Hobart.
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